
 

Have a wonderful weekend, 

 

Mrs Gourley 
 

Huxley CE Primary 

School Newsletter 

18.11.22  

Safe and sound… 

 
Dear Parents 

This week was Anti-Bullying week and our timetable as you can see on the 
grids took a heavy PSHE focus this week. Our year 6 pupils represented us 
amazingly at the Crucial Crew at the Fox Barracks, Chester. At this event 
the children looked at how to stay safe- around HGV’s, with dogs, around 
electricity, online, on the roads and we also had a workshop on mental 
health too. The team running the sessions came to me at the end and said 
that our children were a joy to have there and remarked on their exceptional 
behavior and contribution to sessions. It was a fun afternoon. Well done 
Year 6! 
 
Monday was the official odd socks day to mark and celebrate ‘difference’ 
however as our flexi children were not in on Monday we moved our Huxley 
Odd Socks to Thursday. Some of our Full Time children developed anti-
bullying posters which are now displayed around the school.  
 
Showbie- we have had a quieter week on Showbie this week- please do 
keep adding your work and activities on there- we love to see what you are 
up to outside of school days especially our flexi children!  
 
Remembrance- Our thanks go to Rev.Rhodes who led our Remembrance 
Worship on Tuesday. The children were extremely respectful. 
 
Living Advent Calendar- this year we are number 1 in the HappyDays Living 
Calendar. This week your child will bring home a printed number one which 
they can make into any Christmas character they want to. Be as imaginative 
as you can but keep the number 1 shape. You may remember last year we 
were number 8 and we made the 8 into snowmen/snow-women. You could 
make the 1 into a candy cane, a Christmas tree, a reindeer- it is up to you. 
Please however make sure that they are flat enough to be laminated back 
at school to make sure that they are waterproof outside. These will need to 
be returned to school by Tuesday 29th at the latest. Thanks. 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

       
 

DIARY DATES 2022  

 

29th November –School photos 

13th December- School Nativity at St 
Peter’s  

14th December Christmas dinner 

15th December Christmas Party Day 
and Family singalong (in hall at 2pm) 

Flexi children finish for Christmas 
break at 3.15pm 

16th – Full time children finish for 
Christmas break at 2pm (early finish) 

3rd January- INSET day- School closed 
to children 

4th January 2023-return to school after 
the Christmas break 

*These may later change, or new 
dates may be added-see messages or 

emails for updates. 

 

 

With God’s 

love we can fly 

QUOTE/REFLECTION POINT… 

 

Do not let anyone dull your Sparkle 

 

 
 



 
 
 

 

  

   

 


